
Hillsboro Cove Homeowner’s Association 

Annual Meeting 9 April 2024 

St. Martin Lutheran Church 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Bill Daly at 6:05 p.m. He welcomed the members 

and introduced the other Board members and Nick Harris from Realty Performance Group.  

 

The president introduced the candidates for the board: William Daly, Brad Reed, John Solberg. 

 

Nick Harris reported for the RPG Management Company. He summarized the financial report 

for 2023 and noted the major maintenance expenses for the past year.  He expressed appreciation 

for the Board.  

 

Debbie Gerlach explained the responsibilities of board members. 

 

John Solberg talked about communications and the new Greenlight internet option. 

 

Richard Johnson introduced the newly revised Rules and Regulations. 

 

Richard Johnson announced that Bill Daly and John Solberg had been elected to the board. 

 

Bill Daly reported on several topics: 

• Paving plans for this year 

• Tree work done this past year 

• Cleaning of storm drains 

• Revamping committees 

• Roof assessments 

 

Ann Delehant made a pitch for people to get involved in the community relations committee. 

 

Mike Mello raised concern about speeding and disobeying of stop signs in the neighborhood. 

 

Bill Daly reminded residents that only guests should park in guest parking. 

 

Bill responded to a number of questions from homeowners. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Richard Johnson, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 
 

 


